
 

                                                   

        
          

16th May 2016 
          
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Isle of Wight meeting 
With only a few school weeks to go until the Isle of Wight residential visit, I would like to 
take this opportunity to invite you and your child to a meeting regarding the Isle of Wight 
residential visit on Tuesday 7th June at 5:30p.m, in the school hall. 
 
We will be asking you to complete medical details and an information pack will be 
available.  Should you be unable to attend, the packs can be obtained from the school 
office from Wednesday 8th June.  We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Dietary requirements 
The hotel has asked us to advise them, as soon as possible, of any dietary 
requirements your child may have.  I would be grateful if you would complete the slip 
below and return it to school by Friday 27th May 2016. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Palmer 
Year 6 Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
To:  Miss Palmer ~ Isle of Wight 2016 residential visit 
 
We will be attending the meeting on   Tuesday 7th June at 5:30pm  
Please write the total number of adults and children in the box to help us with seating 
arrangements 
 

My child has the following food allergies/ dietary requirements:- ………………………… 
 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
My child is a vegetarian     
  
 
 
Signed …………………………………… 
 
 
Child’s name …………………..……………………..   Class ……………………………… 
 

BROOKFIELD JUNIOR SCHOOL 
ISLE OF WIGHT RESIDENTIAL 

VISIT 2016 
 
 
 
 


